
South Carolina Criminal Justice Academy 
Traffic Safety Unit 

 DUI Detection and Standardized Field Sobriety Testing Course Request Form 

When you have completed this form submit it by email to the SCCJA Traffic Safety Unit you will receive a 

confirmation email within 48 hours advising that the traffic safety unit has received the form.         

 

Hosting agency:

Address of hosting agency:

Name of place where training will be coducted: 

Address of place where training will be conducted:

Lead Instructor's name and agency:

Address where testing materials can be sent:

Lead Instructor's phone number: 

Lead Instructor's email address:

Date course starts:Date course starts:Date course starts: Date course ends:

Course Hours:

Number of total students: Number of spots held for hosting agency:

Times of class: 

The South Carolina Criminal Justice Academy Traffic Safety Unit is now utilizing Preliminary Breath Testing Devices 

(P.B.T.) for the Wet Lab/Drinking Lab portion of the Standardized Field Sobriety Testing course. These instruments 

will be loaned to the hosting agency for the dates of the course if needed. 

 Does the lead instructor need a P.B.T. provided from SCCJA for the wet lab/drinking lab? 

 

Yes No

Yes No

Does the lead instructor need Manuals provided from SCCJA? 

 

Note: If you are experiencing difficulty with the electronic submittal, you can save the form and send it via email to 

KZike@sccja.sc.gov  or send it by mail to:  

 SCCJA Traffic Safety Unit 

Attn: K. Zike  

5400 Broad River Road 

 Columbia, SC 29212


